

February 28, 2019

Dear Mothers' Ministry Leader:

Grace and peace be unto you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ!

The Mothers' Ministry of St. John Missionary Baptist Church is hosting a "Get Acquainted Luncheon & Forum" on Saturday, April 13, 2019 from 11 AM – 1 PM in the St. John Fellowship Hall. We are inviting your Mothers' Ministry to attend.

The goal of our sharing is to meet mothers from other churches, share encouragement and ideas from our experiences as mothers, as well as receive encouragement and ideas from other mothers. This will empower us to be more effective in serving our individual churches and the entire community at large.

It is our prayer that you will join us. Please respond by contacting our Church Office at 760-757-6864 no later than March 28, 2019 with the anticipated number of mothers attending from your ministry.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Church Office.

We are looking forward to the fellowship!

Yours in Christ,

Mother Grace Durham Mothers' Ministry Leader

Rev. Kadri J. Webb

Pastor